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Dear Neighbors and Friends,

The holiday season is upon us, and the members of The Providence Volunteer Fire Company (PVFC) wish you and your family a 
healthy, safe, and enjoyable holiday season.  

Your continued support through the year is greatly appreciated. We are just under 50% of our fundraising goal with the end of 
year quickly approaching.  Please help PVFC reach our fundraising goal for the year. Your donations are critical to the continued 
operations of PVFC. All funds raised by PVFC are utilize to support our mission of providing needed emergency services to our 
community. We are confident with your support we can reach our fundraising goal!  

As of the beginning of November we have responded to over 1,000 calls for service, this puts us on pace to run over 1,200 calls for 
service. We are an extremely busy fire company and that is proud to be able to say our organization is 100% VOLUNTEER! 

PVFC has been able to attend multiple community events this year, hold fire drills at multiple schools and host multiple scouting 
groups for fire safety discussions. We have provided medical standbys for large community events and provided hands only CPR 
training for the public at several more. It is always great to meet members of our community at these events and answer their question 
about our operation and fire safety. We want to thank everyone for their support of these events and our annual fund drive. We look 
forward to being able to host and attend more events at the firehouse in the coming year, please follow us on our social media pages 
for information around these events.

Our long-standing tradition of escorting Santa will again continue this year! This event brings great joy to the fire company and the 
community. Santa’s sleigh will depart PVFC on December 24, at 5:00 pm, and we will make every effort to hit each street in the area. 
We are working hard to keep this annual tradition active. Please follow our social media accounts for the latest updates on the annual 
Santa visit. Santa will wave to all from his sleigh and has asked that we remind everyone to be safe as his sleigh is being guided by 
large apparatus. As a reminder, the apparatus carrying Santa is in service, meaning it is available for emergency calls, and this may 
cause a delay in Santa’s arrival on your street. We will post tracker on our social media sites but you can also listen for the siren and 
watch for the flashing lights to know when Santa is approaching.

As a final reminder it is NOT too late to make your TAX DEDUCTIBLE CONTRIBUTION to the 2023 Fund Drive.  Your 
contribution makes it possible for PVFC to provide you with the high level of service that you expect and deserve.  Providence 
is a 100% volunteer fire company with no salaries or compensation given to any of our members.  The Providence Volunteer Fire 
Company is an IRS classified 501(c)3 corporation and your contribution is TAX DEDUCTIBLE.  

Please help us reach our goal for 2023 by sending a donation today. Contributions can be made by check payable to The Providence 
Volunteer Fire Company, or through Donate.PVFC29.com. The Donate.PVFC29.com site can process credit card or e-check 
donations. Additionally, the site can also process pledges that can be set up on regular installments. If your employer participates in a 
matching gift program, please consider this as well. 
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Sponsor Levels
Become one of our Platinum, Gold, Silver, or Bronze sponsors!

 Donation of $1,000 or more 
Platinum Sponsors will receive one free message on the PVFC sign, one personalized 
brick in our Memorial Garden,  and a platinum sponsor window decal.

onation of $500 – $999
Gold Sponsors will receive one free message on the PVFC sign, and a gold 
sponsor window decal.

 Donation of $250 – $499
Silver Sponsors will receive one free message on the PVFC  
sign and a silver sponsor window decal.

Donation of $100 – $249
Bronze Sponsors will receive a bronze sponsor window decal.
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